
 

1 Clark Street 

TELARAH NSW 2320 

Phone: 02 4932 8278 

ABN:  42 000 616 704 

 

 

To all valued members,     3rd June 2025. 

 

 

Re: Expression of Interest in Amalgamation – Strategic Planning for 

Our Club’s Future. 

 

We are writing to inform you that your Board has decided, as part of 

our long-term strategic planning, to advertise an Expression of 

Interest (EOI) to explore potential amalgamation opportunities with 

larger clubs. 

 

As you know, our Club is currently financially viable and continues to 

serve our members well. However, we believe it is both prudent and 

responsible to plan ahead to ensure our continued strength and 

sustainability—not just for today, but for the next 10 to 20 years. 

 

The purpose of seeking EOIs is not to signal immediate change, but 

to understand what possibilities might exist if amalgamation could 

benefit our members, enhance our facilities, or provide access to 

additional resources and opportunities.  

 

Larger clubs may bring economies of scale, increased membership, 

improved competition opportunities, and upgraded infrastructure—

all of which could potentially enrich the experience of our current 

and future members. 

 

 



It’s important to stress that this is a preliminary exploration only. No 

decisions will be made without full consultation with you, our 

members, and any potential amalgamation would be subject to your 

approval. 

 

We will continue to keep members informed throughout this 

process, and we welcome your questions, input, and ideas. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our Club’s 

future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Lee – President. 

 

Telarah Bowling Club. 


